
IMPORTANT INFORMATION

BAMS DAILY ATTENDANCE

To BAMS Parents and Guardians:

This has been a challenging school year. Thank you for your patience and

support with the remote learning experience, especially concerning attendance.

Please remember to call and report attendance before 9AM if your student is

going to be absent or late. This is true for both remote and hybrid students.

You can call my direct line (451-3533) or email me at any time and leave a

message. If I do not hear from you, I will call home, cell and work numbers until

I have contact with a parent or guardian, and confirmation that you are aware

your child is not present in school, or has been marked absent from the remote

morning advisory. I will leave messages at each of those numbers, but always

have to hear directly from a parent or guardian. When your child does not

arrive at school or participate in morning advisory and we have not been

notified, the protocol is to contact our Security Resource Officer, who will

conduct a well child check. The SRO is not always available to conduct an

immediate well child check, but it will be done.

My hours are Monday-Friday, 7:30am to 3:30pm. Please do not hesitate to give

me a call at 451-3533 or email at dpetrovsky@wsesdvt.org if you have any

questions or concerns.

Again, thank you for your support and tremendous effort during these highly

unusual times.

Dawn Petrovsky

Registrar/Counseling Secretary
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